
(Schoolmessenger 11/8/18) 
 

Dear Valley View families, 
 
Just a reminder that parent conferences begin tomorrow and continue through Friday, 
Nov 16. These are all minimum days, starting tomorrow. Kinder is dismissed at 12:10p 
and 1st-6th grade is dismissed at 12:20p. Also, please check the LOST & FOUND 
while you are on campus. There are many lost clothing items that need their owner!  
 

Message from our Parent-Teacher-Committee 
 

Shop with Scrip​​ is an easy way to make your everyday purchases like gas, groceries, 
eating out, Target runs, Starbucks etc and have Valley View earn 2-18% cash rebates 
instantly.  Simply enroll online through the link below, enable your online account, and 
start purchasing digital or plastic gift cards and use them to make those everyday 
purchases.  By using "MyScripWallet" you can simply scan the digital gift card from 
your phone at checkout, and even buy and reload your cards from your phone while in 
line making your purchases...Can it get any easier?? 
 

http://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Login/Enroll 
Enrollment Code: 
A3A21B4341287 

 
Spirit Wear:​​ Orders are being processed and should be ready for pick up after 

Thanksgiving in the front office.  We will send a reminder when they arrive. Thank you 
for your orders. We look forward to seeing cub wear on Fridays!! 

 
Upcoming PTC Events 

Dec 2nd - Holiday Movie at Studio Movie Grill 
Jan 16 - Spirit Night at McDonald’s 
Feb 8 - Sweetheart Dance 
Mar 8 - Lobster Boil 
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